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Weekly Bulletin – 25th April 2024  
School Year Term Dates 2023 - 2024 

TERM 1 1st September 2023- 20th October 2023 
 

TERM 2 30th October 2023 – 15th December 2023 

TERM 3 3rd January 2024 – 9th February 2024 
INSET DAY 2nd January 2024 

TERM 4 19th February 2024 – 28th March 2024 

TERM 5 15th April 2024 – 23rd May 2024 
INSET DAY 24th May 2024 

TERM 6 3rd June 2024 – 23rd July 2024 
INSET DAY 12TH July 2024 

School Events 

29.04.2024 Year R - Vision and Hearing Checks   

29.04.2024 Year R – Year 6 Musical Roadshow Assembly   

01.05.2024 Year 4 – Walk to the Cross in Lenham – Art Lesson  

03.05.2024 Year 1 - Class Assembly 2.40pm - Parents Welcome  

15.05.2024 Year 4 - Class Assembly 2.40pm - Parents Welcome  

16.05.2024 Year 3 - Trip to Maidstone Museum  

16.05.2024 School Dinner Change – See Poster Below  

21.05.2024 Year 6 – Lancaster Health  

24.05.2024 INSET DAY  

07.06.2024 Year 6 - Safety In Action PM 

28.06.2024 Sports Day  

02.07.2024 Years 1 & 2 - Big Dance with Harrietsham  

10.07.2024 BIG SUMMER SING AT HARRIETSHAM  

10.07.2024 - 12.07.2024 Year 6 - Residential Trip  

12.07.2024 INSET DAY  

W/C 15.07.2024 Move on up Week  

  

Please see the below message that we have been asked to share from John Boyd Farms Ltd: 

 

Dear Parents/adults,  

Recently we’ve had a lot of children driving their dirt bikes/ motorbikes on our field (opposite The Springs) on the 

crops and environment schemes which are designed to support the local wildlife, encourage butterflies, ground 

nesting birds amongst many other invertebrates. Obviously if bikes are driving all over it, this is going to disturb and 

stop the positive progress we have made for the environment. Not to mention it’s a footpath for walking on only. 

Please refrain from allowing your children or in fact yourselves from doing this. A secure gate will now be put in place 

at the entrance. 
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